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21st October 2022 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
  
Shoulder Day – Monday 31st October 
 
 
We’re writing with a further reminder that Monday 31st October is a Shoulder Day. School will be open for 
students in Year 9 and Year 11 only. Students in Years 7, 8 and 11 should remain at home. 
 
The start and finish times for Year 9 and Year 11 on this day are listed below. Students should attend in full 
school uniform. 
 
Y9 10:00am – 2:30pm 
Y11 9:00am – 2:30pm 
 
 
All year groups should be back in school on Tuesday 1st November to celebrate All Saints Day as a whole 
school community. 
 
Please do not reply to this message directly. Instead, if you have any questions email 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk and we will reply to you as soon as possible.  
 
 
  
Have a wonderful half term break. 
 
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Ms S Nammock 
Assistant Headteacher 
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